
Ellis Campbell 
EC Farms 
PO Box 52  
Vendor, AR 72686 
 
November 21, 2019 

Re: Annual Permit Fee  
 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
Water Division 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 

Dear Mr. Ungerank: 

The annual permit fee for EC Farms is currently due.   

As you aware, ADEQ required EC Farms to remit a $200 permit fee for the issuance of a 
new permit.  Upon appeal, the Newton County Circuit Court ruled in EC Farms’s favor 
that the issuance of a new permit number was not required.  EC Farms never received a 
refund from ADEQ for the $200 permit issuance fee.  Per your phone conversation with 
Jason Henson on November 14, 2019, please apply the $200 owed to EC Farms toward 
the payment of the annual permit fee that is currently due.   

Please let me know if you have any questions.   

Respectfully,  
Ellis Campbell 
EC Farms 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From: Ungerank, Colby
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: EC Farms Annual Permit Fee
Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 8:19:09 AM
Attachments: 11-21-19 Letter to ADEQ re EC Farms Annual Permit Fee.docx

5282-W
51-00020
 

From: C H Hog Farms Inc [mailto:chhogfarmsinc@outlook.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 10:13 PM
To: Ungerank, Colby
Subject: EC Farms Annual Permit Fee
 
Mr. Ungerank,
 
Please see the attached letter on behalf of EC Farms.
 
Thank you,
Jason Henson

mailto:/O=ARKANSAS DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY/OU=ADEQ1/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=UNGERANK
mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us

Mr. Jason Bolenbaugh
June 2, 2016
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